

2020-06-16 TWS Minutes

Attendees & Representation

Casey Cain Frederick Kautz Prabhjot Singh Sethi Daniel Pono Takamori Jared Linley Sukhdev Kapur Aniket Daptari Edward Ting Herakliusz Lipiec Sai Pujita T Soujanya R M @Pratik Raj Subramanian M

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- Show the [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items
- General Topics
 - Addressing licensing concerns
 - Action Planning
 - Virtual Developer & Testing Forum
 - CNCF and LFN engagement
 - TUG
 - CNTT
 - OVP
- Any Other Topics
 - When will be the next release?
 - CI/CD report?
 - Release Notes?
 - Getting started guide?

Minutes

Addressing Licensing concerns

- License update has recently happened
- [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) Talked about references to Juniper and contrail in the codebase.
 - [Sukhdev Kapur](#) asked for a proposed procedure to update the repos so that we can distribute it to the development community.
 - [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) I will be reviving the review to change container prefixes
 - <https://github.com/tungstenfabric/tf-container-builder/blob/master/parse-env.sh#L244>
 - <https://review.opencontrail.org/c/Juniper/contrail-container-builder/+55100>

Action Planning

- Code commit messages are not explained in the code
 - SK: asked that community members give a -1 on code commits that do not have the proper information about the commit. We should do this to help change the culture.
 - PSS: We also need to be committing to the tungsten Jira instead of the Juniper Jira.
- Developer Onboarding, Getting Started and documentation in general needs additional resources assigned. Please help if you have the bandwidth.

Virtual Developer & Testing Forum

- Casey talked about the schedule for the event and encouraged everyone to participate
 - <https://teamup.com/ksgw6qzqcmg9zbzsfq?date=2020-06-22&view=md4>

CNCF and LFN Engagement [Frederick Kautz](#)

- FK: Shared his presentations on CNCF, the groups involved and how to get involved.
 - <https://onedrive.live.com/view.aspx?resid=D882E5062B5691BA!3466&ithint=file%2cpptx&authkey=!AL-JQsoNSydyiQ>

Release

[Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) working on resolving some workarounds for the 2005 release to publish a new release. We should have something available by the next TSC meeting.

Action items

- ✓ Sukhdev Kapur Jared Linley to look at long term plan for ensuring that they leverage the community ticketing system (Jira) instead of the Juniper Jira
- ✓ Casey Cain to follow-up with Sukhdev Kapur on the use of the TF Jira 07 Jul 2020